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December 3, 2018 

 

Scott Pelino 

Pelino, Inc. 

26000 Highway 285 

Buena Vista, CO  81211 

 

RE: VIOLATION NO. MV-2018-037, 

ITEM WITHDRAWN FROM BOARD AGENDA 

Jesse Lee (Permit No. M-1984-043) 

 

Dear Mr. Pelino: 

 

On December 3, 2018 the Division of Reclamation, Mining and Safety (Division) received your annual 

fee, map and report. Therefore, the enforcement hearing for this violation, scheduled for December 12, 

2018, has been withdrawn from the Board agenda. You no longer need to appear at the hearing. Please 

note that the civil penalty, in the amount of $791.00, issued as a result of this violation remains due. 

 

If you require additional information, or have questions or concerns, please contact me at the Division’s 

Grand Junction Field Office. 

 

Sincerely, 

 
Dustin Czapla 

Environmental Protection Specialist  

Department of Natural Resources 

Division of Reclamation, Mining and Safety 

101 South 3rd, Suite 301 

Grand Junction, CO 81501 

Phone: (970) 243-6299 
 


